
Kia ora koutou!       
 
Well done everyone for supporting our “Cans for Good” mufti days over 
the past 2 weeks.  We have collected 462 cans of food which will all go 
to our local Salvation Army Foodbank.  We hope this helps local whanau 
in need at this time and over the upcoming Christmas break. 
 
Well done to all our tamariki for their efforts at Athletics Day on Tuesday.  
Our top 3 finalists from the Y4-6 age group events will be invited to         
represent KPS at the Far North Athletics Champs to be held on Friday 
17th November. 
 
Don’t forget, our school website has been upgraded.  One of the new 
features it has is a tab for reporting an absence from school.  Go to our 
website @ www.kaitaiaprimary.school.nz scroll down to the bottom of 
the page and click on the Report an Absence Online tab, fill in the info 
on the next page and click submit.  Your info will go straight to Mrs 
Baker in our school office.  Please do this as early as you can in the day. 
 
Ka kite, 
Brendon Morrissey 

JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 2: 

  
                                            

Thursday 9th November, 2017 (Term 4, Week 4) 

 OUR VISION  
  “Inspired and resourceful, learners for life.” 

“Kia whakaara kia manawanui, mo tona ao”  

SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 14: 

Please show your support for the following sponsors who have taken time to support us. 
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For all your glass requirements. 
24 H our, 7 Day Emergency Service. 

On glass & windscreen repairs. 
Phone 0800 167 800 

5 Mathews Ave, Kaitaia  ph: 408 1020 
After hours: 09 408 2635 or 408 0241 

 
 
 

 
 

* PAINT * WALLPAPER * BLINDS 
 * CURTAINS  * DULUX  

* JACOBSEN  * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 - For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

5 Church Road, Kaitaia 0410.  Ph. 09 408 0228 
Fax. 09 408 2361  Email: kaitaiaps@xtra.co.nz 

Once upon a time, In the land of 
Kaitaia Primary School, the children 
of room 2 were learning about Fairy 
tales. 

They learnt that every fairy has a 
problem to be overcome and finishes 
with a happy ending. 

Each week the students were      
challenged to solve a problem in a 
fairy tale.  

So far they have made a raft for the 
billy goats gruff to get across the 
river, made a new chair for baby 
bear, and made a stronger house for 
the 3 little pigs.  

And the children of room 2 all learnt 
happily ever after... 

Baby Bears chairs 

A house for the 3 little pigs 

Raft for Billy goat Gruff 

                      

 

                                               

                       

                  

             —             

http://www.kaitaiaprimary.school.nz


 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Tuesday Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like a private 
consultation with our Public Health Nurse,  please telephone the 
school and we will endeavour to arrange an appointment for you. This 
service is free. 

Every Friday   
Banking 

Application forms to open an ASB account are available at the school 
office. 

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 

Friday Fundraiser combos for $4.  Order forms for this will be sent 
home at the start of each week. 

Every Friday School assembly at 2.00p.m. for Term 3 

Throughout Term 3 
Mon/Wed/Fri 

iMOKO check ups (Mr Morrissey and Whaea Alice) in our school 
during the morning checking for sore throats, infectious skin disorders 
and head lice.  Free treatment is provided for all children. 

17 November Far North Zone Athletics Championship @ KIS 

22 November BOT meeting at 5.15pm in our senior school staffroom 

24 November MOKO Games @ Arnold Rae Park 

1 December KPS Prize Giving 9.30am—12.30pm in our Hall 

1 December Portfolios come home today 

4-8 December Rooms 10, 11, 13, 14 and 19 EOTC trips this week 

15 December Last day of school for 2017 

 

 
Have a great weekend everybody! 

From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 

Symbolizes our  

Mission to  

nurture our  

children along  

with their  

learning 
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Our Whare 

Marino and 

world symbolize 

our commitment 

to Bilingual 

Education and 

our belief that 

the learning 

journey for our 

children 

continues out 

into the wider 

world and maybe 

beyond 

School and Community Notices 

 

Our stairway 

symbolizes 

setting and 

achieving goals 

in our learning 

step by step 
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Our children at  
play on the  

Inquiry Learning  
Playground which  

symbolizes our  
commitment to  
developing the  
explorers and  

researchers of the  
future. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School and Community Notices 

SCHOOL LUNCH ORDERS 2017 
 
Thank you all for supporting our Friday fundraising lunches this year. Our students have 
been able to participate in the Kids Triathlon, play netball and soccer for our school,    
participate in the Life Education Trust programme, attend gymnastics and enjoy the NZ 
Playhouse show all at no cost. 
 
Friday 1st December will be the last day that we will be selling food. There will be no 
lunches for sale on the 8th or 15th December 2017. 
 
A special thank you to Heather who has kindly given up her Friday's to prepare and   
deliver the lunches for the past three terms and also to Alyce who joined her on a regular 
basis. If anyone else can spare time in 2018 to help please ring Sharon in the office.  
 
Sharon Patrick 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


